
   

CLIL4ALL Conference at TH Wildau – 2-3 June 2025 

We are pleased to invite you to the CLIL4ALL Conference at TH Wildau on 2-3 June 2025, where we 

will present the results of our project research and showcase our joint Content and Language 

Integrated Learning activities. 

The conference will bring together lecturers, researchers, and practitioners to discuss innovative 

approaches to CLIL in higher education and explore its impact on inclusive, interdisciplinary learning. 

The event will feature keynote presentations of Prof. Dr. Do Coyle as well as Prof. Dr. Victor Pavón, 

interactive workshops, and discussions on best practices in CLIL implementation in higher education. 

Additionally, we invite you to join us for a networking dinner and cruise on the river Dahme on the 

evening of Monday 2 June, offering a great opportunity to connect with fellow participants in a 

relaxed setting. 

We would be delighted by your presence and valuable contributions to the discussions. Please 

confirm your participation by 15 May 2025 via e-mail to John O’Donoghue. 

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact the project manager John O’Donoghue 

(john.odonoghue@th-wildau.de)  

We look forward to welcoming you in Wildau! 

 

Draft programme 

Monday 2 June 2025 

13:00 Arrival on campus 

13:30 Opening (John O’Donoghue & Simon Devos)  

14:00 Prof. Dr. Do Coyle  

(Chair in Languages Education and Classroom Pedagogy, University of Edinburgh) 

15:30 Coffee break 

16:00 Research articles (Victor) 

17:15  Finish 

18:00 Cruise and dinner on the river Dahme 

 

Tuesday 3 June 2025 

09:00 The institutional view on CLIL (John O’Donoghue & Dr. Carly McLaughlin) 

10:30 Coffee break 

11:00 Discussion 

12:00 Lunch break 

13:00 CLIL in the classroom – Intensive Programmes (Julien Stringano & Seppo Nevalainen) 

14:30 Coffee break 

15:00 CLIL in the classroom – Joint Modules (Varpumaria Jeskanen & Stephan Plat) 

16:30 Closing 
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